
 I am a hardworking, caring and concerned citizen of Ohio. I FIRMLY OPPOSE HOUSE 
BILL 381. I feel it is SHAMEFUL to even CONSIDER supporting bills known to increase 
murder rates, ESPECIALLY while Ohioans march for black lives outside! This would send a 
clear message Ohio does not support that.  

 

I will not be able to attend in person, but this is my written testimony. 

Rachael Keim 

 


